
Messy Church 
The aim of Messy Church is to provide, through creativity, a short time of 
worship and a meal together, a time of sharing our faith, introducing children 
and their families to Bible stories and to the Christian way of life.  
 
As the COVID pandemic spread to children of all ages, it became more and 
more difficult to organise Messy Church in a safe and secure way.  We did 
have sessions out of doors, which were very successful, but in the winter 
months, we found that it was not practical to meet.  We now need to 
consolidate and find a way forward, but to be effective we do need more 
people to join us to share the time with families and their children. 
 
 


